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16th February 2024 
 
Gymnastics Festival 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been invited to take part in a Gymnastics Festival. Details are as follows: 
 
Venue: Ashington Leisure Centre, Lintonville Terrace, NE63 9JY 
Date:    Thursday 29th February   
Time:   13.00pm – 14.30pm   
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to experience a wide range of gymnastic 
activities alongside other schools. Children will be encouraged to participate in many events 
but most importantly, to enjoy the afternoon.  
 
Children will be transported by coach from school to the Leisure Centre for Life at 12.30pm 
and will return to school by 3pm. All children should be dropped off and picked up at the 
usual school times. They will have lunch as normal before they go.  
 
Children are to wear the correct PE kit, bring a coat and a water bottle.  
 
The school is subsidising the coach in order to reduce the cost to £5 per child. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please go to the ‘Payments’ section of your School 
Gateway account to provide your consent and make payment. Please complete consent and 
payment by Monday 26th February.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr S. Todd  
PE Lead 
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